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WORKING TOGETHER TO SHAPE THE FUTURE 
OF AGING IN PLACE IN STEUBEN COUNTY 
 
The year 2016 witnessed the greatest support ever for 
Steuben Senior Services Fund Inc., much of it directed 
at our Full Circle America initiative.  Thank you for 
your support of SSSF and the seniors aging in place in 
Steuben County.  The generosity of our 2016 donors is 
unparalleled!  

   
ADVOCATES:  Donors with gifts totaling $5000 and above: James Flaws & 
Marcia Weber and the Corning Incorporated Foundation. 

SUPPORTERS:  Donors with gifts totaling $1000-$4999:  Bethesda 
Foundation Inc., Keuka Area Fund, James T. Kirk, Gregg Learned, Margaret 
Markham, The Meade Foundation and Linda M.Tetor. 
  
FRIENDS:  Donors with gifts totaling $100-$999:  Joe & Patty Baroody, Larry 
& June Bates, Robert & Leslie Bayer, Roger Brady, John & Jan Caputo, 



Gerald & Pat Carrier, Bath Centenary United Methodist Church, Chemung 
Canal Trust Company, Donna Chiaramonte, Rosemary Clairemont, Robert & 
E. Beth Clark, Raymond Cotter, Betty Ellison, Patricia Finnerty, Richard & 
Judy Gardiner, Francis & Lois Gehl, Jim & Laurie Grimes, Lois Gyr, 
Hammondsport Community Fund Services Inc., David Hardy, Richard & Sally 
Head, Richard Henshaw, Jane Jamison, William & Melissa Joint, Bennett & 
Donna Joseph, Kathleen Kent, Bob & Melody Manley, Marc Mason & Lisa 
Bartlett, Andy & Sharon Mazzella, Don & Donna McIntire, Daniel & Debra 
McRae, Rhonda Morton, Richard Moyle & Lynne Shoemaker, Dr. Dennis & 
Mary Lou O'Connor, Richard Packer, James Rahmlow, Peter & Carol Robbins, 
Dr. Les & Sheryl Rosenbloom, Michael Rumsey, Chris Rusert, Lillian 
Schattner, Thomas Snow & Karen Meriwether, Threads of Love, Joe & Peg 
Striano, Wendall Weeks & Kim Frock, Dr. Randy & Katherine Weidner, Natalie 
Weyand, Peter & Wendy Winnett, Ronald & Carolyn Wyatt, and Bruce & 
Carolyn Young. 
 

CONTRIBUTORS:  Donors with gifts totaling $5-$99: Richard Alger, Ann 
Bailey, Ruth Barry, Jane Behnk, Mort Berkowitz, Joyce Berliner, Tom & Carol 
Bidwell, Bryan Braman, Sharon Brewer, Marjorie Burger, Charles & Trudy 
Butler, Gary & Jan Calkins, Doug Carrier, Elliott & Janet Chaffee, Josie 
Ciancaglini, Carolyn Clark, Jon & Alberta Cleveland, Deacon Bob & Pam 
Colomaio, Esther Covell, Geraldine Covell, Edward & Pat Crane, Mary Lee 
Crosby, David Crosby, Barbara Dick, Mary Doran, Lawrence Ebert, William & 
Lorna Evans, Mary Lou Faucett, John Flanagan, Rosemarie Fox, Bill & Marie 
Francisco, Harold French, Elizabeth Frey, Stephen & Brandi Graham, Susan 
Gruber, Gary & Mary Ellen Haff, Daniel & Debra Hall, Janet Hallahan, Bill & 
Pat Hamilton, Byron Hastings & Elizabeth Kilton, Bernard & Joyce Hosmer, 
Charles & Liz Houser, Alise Irwin, Allan & Maureen Johnson, Mary Helen 
Joint, Nena Kelley, Mary Kenny, John & Sally Kersting, Catherine Knobel, 
Donald Kraft , Lake Ridge Legacy Choices, Betty Langendorfer, Arlen 
Larrison, Sheila Leach, Jan Leathersich, Mary Ann Leod, Joseph Liptak, 
Patricia Lodato, Bill & Joan Loree, Thomas Loughridge, Bill & Alise Mahr, 
Stanley & Kay Martin, Judith Matteson, Joy McFarland, Imogene McKendrick, 
Stephan & Regina Moores, Jackson & Constance Morris, Richard & Sissy 
Negri, Thomas Newell, Betty Nichols, Howie Nisbet, Donna Noteware, 
Thomas & Barbara O`Brien, Paulette O`Donnell, Faith Orth, Edah Osgood, 
Mary Passage, Pathways Inc., Luther Perkins, Mary Jane Price,Theresa 
Rucker, Marianne Rutan, Peter Santelli, Mary Shafer, Angelo Siena, Shirley 
Smith, Ruth Sprague, Simon & Mary St. Laurent, Rita Sullivan, Gil & Harriet 
Sweet, Theresa Taylor, Margaret Thomas, Martha Treichler, Marion Tunney, 
Hildreth Volonts, Dr. Alexander & Joyce Wahlig, Beverly Walike, Paul Walker, 
Daneen Wassink, Ann Weiland, Fred & Audrey Whitcomb, Graham & Dolores 
Wightman, Edward & Nancy Wightman, Ronald Wilkins, Charles Woodhouse, 



Herbert & Anne Zuschin. 

 

TICKETS NOW ON SALE 

   
Tickets for this attractive quilt, handmade by RSVP 
volunteer, Lucille Hess, are now on sale. Tickets 
will be available in the lobby of the county building 
on Monday, April 17th-Friday, April 21st from 10 am 
to 1 pm or by contacting the Office for the Aging, 3 
East Pulteney Square, Bath, NY.  The drawing for 
the winner of the quilt will be held at this year's 
Celebration of Spring, a Mystery Theatre being held 
on May 20th at 7 pm at the VEW Primary School, 
Maple Heights in Bath. The Keuka Lake Players, 
Haverling Student Council, and Office for the Aging 
are cosponsoring the event.  
  

   

  

 

 
 

ANNUAL CAMPAIGN--A BANNER YEAR 
 

Another big thank you to our donors to the 2016 
annual campaign.  We had a record number of donors-
-128 in all--and a record amount was raised, $24,395. 

 



   
  

"BEING MORTAL"  

 
 

Staff of SSSF and the Office for the 
Aging are currently intrigued with a 
book on the NY Times bestseller list 
entitled "Being Mortal: Medicine and 
What Matters in the End".  This book by 
Atul Gawande, a young surgeon, details 
the state of eldercare in our nation. 
Gawande confronts the stark realities of 
aging and dying and how many of the 
goals of the care of our older loved 
ones run counter to what really matters 
to the human spirit. Through poignant 
case studies, Gawande demonstrates 
time and again that meaning, purpose 
and dignity, more than safety, in the end 
stages of life is what matters most. 
Meaning and purpose can be achieved 
through relationships with loved ones, 
animals, in helping others through 
volunteering, maintaining a sense of 
community, and a large variety of other 
ways, depending on the person.   

Here in Steuben County we have a unique opportunity to extend the time of 
meaning and purpose in the lives of our older citizens by helping them age in 
place in their own homes. Through Full Circle America we can achieve these 
objectives while people remain where they want to be, in their own homes and 
communities.  To find out more, please contact Kate Paterson at SSSF, 607-
664-2298. 

 

  



 
 
            



AGING IN PLACE TIPS 
    

The newest edition of AARP's HomeFit Guide contains many tips for making 
your home safer for you to continue living in as you age.  Consider the 
following:  
 
*Touch control lamps that are easier to turn on and off 
*A zero-step entrance 
*A pull-out microwave installed below the level of your counter top 
*A flexible faucet 
*Lever-style handles 
*An elevated oven 
*Front-load washers and dryers 
*Grab bars around your toilets 
*Pull-out drawers for your dinnerware.   
 
For more ideas contact http://www.aarp.org/homefit.    

  
  
  

     

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
  
Chairperson Peter Robbins; Vice-Chairperson Patricia 
Finnerty; Secretary John Caputo; Treasurer Lois Gyr; 
Patty Baroody; Donna Chiaramonte; Josie 
Ciancaglini; Jane Jamison; Andy Mazzella; Joe Striano; Hildreth Volonts; 
Stoner Horey, MD, Scott Lockwood and Ann Weiland, Ex-Officio. Linda M. 
Tetor, Executive Director 

 

DONATE NOW 

 

 

Join Our Mailing List! 

 
 

 

             607-664-2298 

Give us a call today! 

 
  

    

 

 
  

 

http://www.aarp.org/homefit
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001aNhF-GblPn4gr8nG636EkXZhA1eZ18XVGwBdi3pcSk1T0pF6wQGwQgXWXd2aUCulKvuFzUTr73q7J0uT5TOclWTx6CYvTPE2PH9lCS-wb5nCmUapvv0NCmrv_068RZQSjTBVzz1R_igKPWOFfBK18OufOClC__rEyi091gO9WETYLHIkjzwm2O7e_qgoygXTnKIqHqQtUrsW14tzz47fe1R601Lw_G_a&c=vg3MGeqHRWNpiEfPaKIbbSS0HtZFtP4291DnBMWfsf2XhDFuXbZlDw==&ch=0MUQ6AK9jUrnDKWTOg_hhhtAboeKdnxn52BQywuBdmoxW0kN0U0QyA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001aNhF-GblPn4gr8nG636EkXZhA1eZ18XVGwBdi3pcSk1T0pF6wQGwQgu8hsYzjSzIl6302iv7z51LSIjN-oJoZBZQgNIjxcV8GWBNmlSwi4NpGtcjB6ar_xhp2hoCqsjUfa1ozbFfOhRE4BqzO7HlegcfvpSng858rrtYP8WlZB3gidBzgvq31pXN_0CICfcn3hxgU-2-PxjjuhIvwiVsLb108XAlCdmh&c=vg3MGeqHRWNpiEfPaKIbbSS0HtZFtP4291DnBMWfsf2XhDFuXbZlDw==&ch=0MUQ6AK9jUrnDKWTOg_hhhtAboeKdnxn52BQywuBdmoxW0kN0U0QyA==

